
The opinions expressed here are those of The Belmont Theatre and do not necessarily reflect the views of the West York Area School District. 
Distribution of information and/or display of material does not constitute endorsement of any product, service, organization, company, information 
provider, or content by the District. The school district neither encourages nor discourages a student’s participation in the activity described herein.


